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Title: Construction of New Hörmann Facilty in Oro-Medonte, ON Canada at 

Halfway Mark 

Hörmann North America announced on August 1, 2024, that construction of their new facility in 

Oro-Medonte, Ontario Canada is halfway completed.  Construction began in October 2023 and 

is an example of Hörmann’s continued dedication to investment and growth in their North 

American operations. 

 

Bertram Construction is constructing the building on Winstar Road in Oro-Medonte, Ontario, 

Canada, nine miles (14.8 kilometers) from Hörmann’s current manufacturing facility in Barrie, 

Ontario.  Bertram is on track to complete construction at the end of January 2025, at which time 

the Hörmann Barrie operations will move to the new 120,000 sq. ft. facility.  In addition to 

producing Hörmann North America’s high-performance rubber door line, this location will house 

sales and administration offices and will employ over 120 people to start. 
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